
Northern United - Humboldt Charter School

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

There will be a Public Hearing concerning the Northern United - Humboldt
Charter School’s 2024-2025 Education Protection Account (EPA) proposed
Budget Expenditures during the regular monthly meeting of the Board of
Directors on Wednesday, June 26, 2024, 4:00 p.m. Public comment is welcome.
A review copy of the proposed EPA Expenditure Plan will be available for public
inspection with the Board Meeting Packet documents on the School’s website at
www.nucharters.org or any of our facilities listed below on Friday, June 21, 2024.

Posted: June 3, 2024

Posted at the following locations:

www.nucharters.org
2120 Campton Road, Suite H, Eureka

1539 F Street, Arcata
5 Cemetery Road, Briceland
2020 Campton Road, Eureka

4620 Meyers Ave., Eureka
72 The Terrace, Willow Creek

http://www.nucharters.org
http://www.nucharters.org

